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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Christmas Pantomime  

 

We have arranged a Christmas treat for all the children, the Bitesize theatre company are going to 

come in and do an in house production of Aladdin on the morning of Monday 17
th
 December.   

 

The cost of the performance will be £5.50; this includes the fee for the visit, a treat and a drink. We 

request that parents do not send in any refreshments as the children will not be allowed to have 

them. 

 

If you would like your child to attend please send in payment on or before Friday 7
th

 December 

2018.  Payments can be made online at www.wrexham.gov.uk/blacklane 

 

If you do not wish for your child to watch the show, please ensure they still come to school on that 

day and we will make provisions for them. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs R Fox 

Headteacher 

 

Ysgol Lôn Ddu 

Lôn Hir 

Pentre Broughton 

Wrecsam 

LL11 6BT 

 

Ffôn 01978 757959 

Black Lane C.P. School 

Long Lane 

Pentre Broughton 

Wrexham 

LL11 6BT 

 

Tel. 01978 757959 

Ysgol Lôn Ddu 

Black Lane C. P. School 
Headteacher – Rebecca Fox 

Deputy Headteacher – Clare Peters 

 

E-mail:mailbox@blacklane-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

www.blacklaneschool.co.uk 

Friday, 09 November 2018 

 

http://www.blacklaneschool.co.uk/

